Sanders, Butch

From:

Tony Powell <tony@wtp.legal>

Sent:

Monday, October 22, 2018 8:02 PM

To:

Sanders, Butch

Subject:

Moritorium

Butch,

This is the language for your minutes form our executive session:

Motel/ Hotel Extended Stay Moritorium:

Motion to approve a moratorium precluding the City Planning Department or any other city commission from accepting any applications or from issuing any development permits or building permits or from reviewing any plans submitted that are associated with the use of a property as a Motel/ Hotel or extended stay under the BG classification as a permitted use until April 30, 2019. This moratorium is to allow the Mayor and City Council to have six months to consider updates to the zoning code to regulate Motels/ Hotels and to consider the use of special use permit standards for the regulation of Extended Stay Hotels because of the recent history of abuses at these facilities in Snellville and in the surrounding communities.

Sent from my iPad